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FOR RELEASE
 July 20, 2015

Standard Bus Contracting to provide school bus service to Yukon

WHITEHORSE—The Department of Education has reached a tentative agreement with Standard
Bus Contracting to provide school bus service to Yukon students.

The tentative agreement provides school bus service for students in Whitehorse and the rural
communities for the next three years. The details of the agreement will be finalized in the
upcoming days.

Standard Bus previously provided school bus service in Yukon from 2011 to 2013 and has since
continued to operate in Yukon.

The department provides school bus transportation to approximately 2,000 students in
Whitehorse and rural communities.

Learn more: 
 Standard Bus Contracting
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